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NOTICE OF DETERMINATION OF NON-SIGNIFICANCE-NON-PROJECT ACTION 

 

Central Pierce Fire & Rescue has issued a Determination of Non-Significance 
(“DNS”) under the State Environmental Policy Act (“SEPA”) rules (WAC 197-11) and 
is SEPA Procedures for the proposed merger of Graham Fire & Rescue into Central 
Pierce Fire & Rescue.  After review of a completed environmental checklist and other 
information on file with Central Pierce Fire & Rescue, the SEPA Responsible Official 
has determined this proposal will not have a probable significant adverse impact on 
the environment. 

The purpose of this notice is to solicit comments on the SEPA Checklist and 
DNS.  The public is invited to comment on this DNS by submitting written comments 
no later than 4:30 p.m. May 22, 2024, at 1015 39th Avenue SE, Suite 120, Puyallup, 
WA 98374 (the “Administrative Office”).  Comments may also be submitted via email 
to DMorrow@centralpiercefire.org and KKemp@centralpiercefire.org. 

The DNS and the SEPA checklist for the proposed merger can be obtained at no 
charge or can be viewed at the Administrative Office or requested via email from Kim 
Kemp, kkemp@centralpiercefire.org. 
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NOTICE OF DETERMINATION OF NON-SIGNIFICANCE-NON-PROJECT ACTION 

 

Central Pierce Fire & Rescue has issued a Determination of Non-Significance 
(“DNS”) under the State Environmental Policy Act (“SEPA”) rules (WAC 197-11) and 
is SEPA Procedures for the proposed merger of Pierce County Fire Protection District 
No. 18 d/b/a Orting Valley Fire & Rescue into Central Pierce Fire & Rescue.  After 
review of a completed environmental checklist and other information on file with 
Central Pierce Fire & Rescue, the SEPA Responsible Official has determined this 
proposal will not have a probable significant adverse impact on the environment. 

The purpose of this notice is to solicit comments on the SEPA Checklist and 
DNS.  The public is invited to comment on this DNS by submitting written comments 
no later than 4:30 p.m. May 22, 2024, at 1015 39th Avenue SE, Suite 120, Puyallup, 
WA 98374 (the “Administrative Office”).  Comments may also be submitted via email 
to DMorrow@centralpiercefire.org and KKemp@centralpiercefire.org. 

The DNS and the SEPA checklist for the proposed merger can be obtained at no 
charge or can be viewed at the Administrative Office or requested via email from Kim 
Kemp, KKemp@centralpiercefire.org. 
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